STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
April 8, 1983
TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 1980

GOVERNOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 383-6161 )

Amoco Production Company
P. 0. Box 67
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Gentlemen:

Our records indicate that you were notified by letters from this office
dated November 16, 1982, that your State S Well No. 3 in Unit F of Section
32, T-22-S, R-38-E, Blinebry 0i1 & Gas Pool, and State C Tr. 12 Well No.
6-Y in Unit C of Section 16, T-21-S, R-37-E, Tubb 0il & Gas Pool, were
being reclassified as gas wells in their respective pools and that the oil
allowables were being cancelled effective January 1, 1983. We also pointed
out that it would be necessary for you to comply with the rules governing
gas wells in these pools before gas allowables could be assianed.

Although to date we have heard nothing from you concerning compliance with
the gas pool rules, production is still being reported on Form C-115, even
though there are no assigned allowables.

You are now directed to shut in these zones in the wells in question until
cas allowables have been assigned.

Yours very truly,

CIL CONSERVATIGN DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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